
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello to the Kengies Community 
 
The Frederick Road Association, (established around 2020), is active in this area for projects 
deemed necessary for the community in general and safety of all residents, in particular.   
 
Last week a clear-up of overgrown vacant areas was carried out and now, to further clean 

up these areas - and the streets, in general, has been arranged as a 

“Clean Up Day” for Saturday March 16th 2024. 
 

EVERYONE, who is a bona fide resident in the Kengies Neighbourhood, 
IS INVITED – please come along and join in the fun - to take back our 

Kengies neighbourhood. 
 

Gloves, sanitiser and black plastic bags will be available at the  
T-Junction corner of Lombardy and Pine Roads. 

 
Please meet at 09h00 on SATURDAY, MARCH 16th 2024 at the 

 T- JUNCTION AS ABOVE 
All are welcome and we look forward to meeting you. 

Please wear comfy shoes, and bring a hat and sunscreen! 
 
 
THANKS TO THE FINE & COUNTRY ESTATE AGENCY FOR DONATING LABOUR, GARDEN 

EQIPMENT, PETROL ETC FOR THE CLEAN UP OF OVERGROWN VACANT AREAS ON PINE ROAD. 
 

THANKS ALSO TO EVERGREEN LIFESTYLE VILLAGE FOR ARRANGING THEIR GARDEN SERVICE 

TO ATTEND TO CLEARING OTHER VACANT AREAS ALONG LOMBARDY ROAD. 
 

THANK YOU ALSO TO BOTH WHITFIELDS AND YVONNE NATHAN PROPERTY MANAGERS 
FOR TAKING TIME TO ASSIST IN THESE VENTURES FOR THE BENEFIT OF KEEPING THE 

COMMUNITY OF KENGIES’ INVESTMENT PROPERTY VALUES RISING AND RESIDENTS OF THEIR 

MANAGED COMPLEXES SAFE IN THIS UP-MARKET COMMUINITY.  
 

KENGIES SQUARE HAS KINDLY ARRANGED A REMOVAL CREW TO REMOVE ALL BLACK BAGS AND 
GARDEN REFUSE WHICH WAS GENERATED LAST WEEK AND ADDED TO ON SATURDAY MARCH 

16TH.  SINCERE THANKS TO THIS ESTATE MANAGEMENT.  
 

SEE YOU ALL ON SATURDAY!! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Committee: 
Kristy Richards   Lorenzo Nunes   Shahid Ansary   Wilma Swart (Secretary)  Yvette Barclay (Treasurer) 


